
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday2nd November 2023 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I can’t quite believe we are into our second half term already! Although the change in weather and leaves falling 
from the trees make the summer holidays seem like a dim and distant memory! 
 

This half term is already looking very busy, so please do look at the dates and book them  in your diary.  You will 
notice the Parents Evenings are split over two weeks.   You will note that the first week are by invite only.  This 
session is for parents where children may have some additional needs.  The following week is for all parents.  The 
times for these sessions will be released tomorrow and will be bookable via the school spider app.  If you do have 
any issues accessing this app, please do speak to your child’s teacher who can support you with this. Parents of 
Reception children will be invited to a separate event to discuss their child’s progress and targets. 
 
There are a number of events for (dare I say it…) CHRISTMAS! The dates on this calendar are not an exhaustive 
list of all the events that the school are holding. More will be added in the coming weeks so please keep an eye 
on the newsletter and on School Story.  
 

Please remember we are now featured in Tesco in Ramsbottom’s Stronger Start poll.  If you visit the store, please 
do get voting with the blue tokens- please spread the word to friends and family to ask for their support.  Every 
little helps   
 
Thank you for all the donations for our Harvest appeal. We do realise times are very difficult for many families 
now and I am sure your gifts will help make the lives of local families that little bit easier. Our Head Boy and Head 
Girl delivered the donations to Ramsbottom Pantry, where they were gratefully received. 
 
Although our Autumn Disco is only due to happen this evening, I would like to extend a THANK YOU to the staff 
and parents who have given up their time to put this event on for the children. Watch this space for the final 
fundraising total! 
 
On a final, more personal note, I would like to thank you for all the messages of support and the feedback being 
offered as school continues to go through a period of change.  I know changes to policy are never easy and I do 
appreciate all the support you are giving. The children at Stubbins are an absolute delight and they are thoroughly 
enjoying some of the changes already such as the enrichment programme, which we will share some more 
pictures of in the coming weeks.  
 
Have a wonderful and safe Guy Fawkes Weekend. 
 

Mrs Cromey 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Awards- Empathy  

 

Parents and carers of these children may join us in 
assembly tomorrow morning at 9am. 

 Year R: Stanley Schofield 

Year 1:Lucas Houghton 

Year 2:Nancy Gallagher 

Year 3: Aurora Rosebank 

Year 4: Otis Findley 

Year 5: Tess Mayer 

Year 6:Issy Jones 

 

Photographs! 

Children will be having their individual 
photographs on Wednesday 8th November 

2023. 

 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 

Parents and carers of these children may join us 
in assembly tomorrow morning at 9am. 

 Year R: Isaac Peers Holland 

Year 1:Bernie Brown 

Year 2:Jasper Martin Wolfenden 

Year 3: Liliana Mellor 

Year 4: Reggie Grindon 

Year 5: Harriet Stockton 

Year 6:Sam Mills 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
Thursday 2nd November 2023 Fencing Taster Day KS2 
 
Thursday 2nd November 2023 Autumn Disco 
 
Friday 3rd November Y2 Fire safety talk 
 
Friday 3rd November Y6 Road safety talk   
 
Friday 3rd November Netball Club 
 
w/b 6th November Parents Evening Week- By invite 
 
Monday 6th November 2023 Y3 and 4 football FINAL 
 
Wednesday 8th November 2023- Photographs 
 
Wednesday 8th November 2023 Open afternoon 
 
w/b 13th November 2023- Parents Evening- Full  
 
w/b 13th November National Anti Bullying Week 
 
Monday 13th November- Y4 Creating Active Schools 
 
Friday 17th November 2023 Children in Need 
fundraiser- NON UNIFORM DAY 
 
Christmas Dates: 
 
24th November  Non Uniform Day- collecting for 
Christmas Fair- EYFS/KS1- Chocolate donations 
KS2- Bottles (anything from Shampoo to Champagne 
will be gratefully received!) 
1st December Non Uniform day- collecting for 
Christmas Fair- items for Christmas Hampers 
Reception-Green items 
Year 1-Silver items 
Year 2-Pink items 
Year 3-Gold items 
Year 4-Purple items 
Year 5-Blue items 
Year 6- White items 
 
8th December Christmas jumper day 
8th December Christmas Fair 3.45pm 
13th December- choir singing at St Philips Church  
18th December Christmas performance 9.30am 
18th December choir singing at Lavender Hills pm 
19th December Christmas performance 2pm and 
6pm 
20th December School Christmas Lunch 
21st December Christmas Fun Day! School closes for 
Christmas 
 


